
Any questions? Contact 
Xvania Esquivel at xesquivel@arizona.edu

YOU'RE INVITED TO  
ARIZONA FAMILY 

NIGHT!
You and your family can learn more about the Free 
Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) and ask 

your Arizona Admissions Counselor questions 
regarding your Arizona application and Next Steps. 

Dinner is on us as you explore your funding 
opportunities. 

 Tuesday, March 26, 2024
5:30 - 7:30 P.M. 

William M. Clements Center
8155 E Poinciana Dr, Tucson, AZ 85730

Scan QR Code to register!
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